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ST. CATHERINE'S N.S.
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St Catherine's National School

Donore Avenue
Dublin 8
Tel: 01 4542679

stcatherinesns@gmail.com
www.stcatherinesns.net

Date:  07/12/2012
Dear Parents,

The Christmas Fair raised just over €4000! A huge “well done!” to all concerned. We were delighted to see such support. Our budget has been cut significantly so we really need these fund-raisers if we are to continue to have a well-heated, lit, cleaned and maintained school...never mind offering library books, computers, orchestral studies, chess, swimming and all our other extras!

Our Christmas cards and calendars are still for sale. Please drop into the school to buy some or send in a message and cash with your child. The calendars are €6 each or 2 for €10, and the cards are 10 for €6 or 20 for €10 - really good value and beautifully designed by the children themselves.

Hope to see you all again next Monday evening at 8:30 pm in Noshington for the photography exhibition. Just €5 buys you a glass of wine, beautiful photographic art created by your children, great company, and a super guest speaker, Christine Casey. You couldn’t ask for more! Thanks very much to Noshington Cafe, South Circular Rd, for their support.
Next Tuesday we are having our Green Travel Action Day. We are asking that everyone make a big effort to travel to school in a “green” way that day. We are also asking parents to help out with our Action Day breakfast - come at any time from 8:15 am to help with this. The children have been asked to bring in a pair of unwanted shoes to create “shoe art” to celebrate the idea of walking! Please facilitate them and if you have more than one pair, send them in as there will be a few children who may not have any.

Junior and Senior Infants, 1st and 2nd Class are visiting Scoil Treasa next Wednesday morning to attend a concert by the Garda Band. This was a great success last year and I’m sure they are going to have a wonderful time.

Thank you to all the parents and children who represented the school so marvellously in Gardiner St Church last Wednesday night. They really did the school proud. A special word of thanks to Tracy O’Donnell, who organised the children’s choir for the occasion and accompanied them so beautifully on the piano.
Chess coaching on Monday afternoons has finished for the term. We will start again on Monday 7th January. Any chess club members from 3rd, 4th, 5th or 6th class welcome. It lasts 1 hour and there is no charge.

Don’t forget our Carol Service takes place on Friday, December 21st at 10:45 a.m. in the Church of St Catherine and St James. Please come if you possibly can!

Kind Regards, April Cronin

